

Town of Weare

Conservation Commission

15 Flanders Memorial Road Weare, NH 03281 Fax: (603) 529-4554

Email: conservation@weare.nh.gov
Website: www.weare.nh.gov

Conservation Commission

Andy Fulton, Chairman Stephen Najjar, Vice Chair William L. Bolton Sherry M. Burdick Lori Davis Michael Camacho Ray Lemay

Lisa Purington-Grolljahn, Alternate

CONSERVATION COMMISSION MEETING JANUARY 13, 2021 7:00 PM

- Review mail and approve minutes from regular meetings:
 - ➤ December 9, 2020
- ➤ Planning/Zoning Board:
 - ➤ R. John & Rodalyn N. Knox Lot Line Adjustment, Tax Map 406-032 & 033 South Sugar Hill Road purpose of plan is add 14.58 acres from lot 33 to lot 32, leaving lot 33 with 6.04 acres. (Scheduled for Planning Board meeting on February 25th)
 - ➤ 158 Deering Weare, LLC (Paintball) Site Plan Review Deering Center Road, Tax Map 411-21 purpose of plan is to expand the existing parking with additional site improvements, including but not limited to a storm water management system, paved driveway aprons and catering trailer. (Scheduled for Planning Board meeting on January 28th)
- NHDES/Wetlands Bureau, etc. Correspondence:
 - > NHDES Shoreland Impact Permit Russell, 21 Craig Road, Tax Map 107-004
 - NHDES Shoreland Impact Permit Ferguson, 96 Cottage Rd, Tax Map 102-015
 - > NHDES Shoreland Impact Permit Boisvert, Russell Drive, Tax Map 103-033
- > Other Items:
 - ➤ Update on Hardwick
 - > Outreach to other Toby Hill Landowners
 - > ATV use at Eastman
 - > Poor Farm Forest ownership claim
 - > Coverage for deliberative
 - > Open space committee reactivation, outreach?
- ➤ Mail Received:
 - ➤ PLC Letter Follow up to the 2020 annual conservation easement monitoring visit at the Breed Brook, Eastman and Chevy Hill Conservation Easement properties.
 - > SPNHF Letter Annual Forest Society Monitoring reports of their 2020 monitoring activities for properties in which the Town of Weare holds an interest
- Adjournment:

PLEASE NOTE:

Anyone interested in attending this Conservation Commission remotely via ZOOM needs to send an email request to: nbolton@weare.nh.gov